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11th January 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Thank you for supporting your children in their final year at Khalsa Primary School. 

As you are all aware, Standards Assessment Tests and Tasks (SATs) are not too far away. In 

order to really prepare the children and also give them more teaching support, we have decided to 

start lessons early for all our year 6 pupils. Therefore we are asking you to support us and ensure 

that your child is in school at 8.00am on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays starting from 

Tuesday 31st January. 

Please ensure that you support your child with their homework and also read with them on a daily 

basis. 

Thank you for your support and commitment. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. Sehmi, Ms. Patel, Mrs. Jatana & Mr. Brandreth 

 

Khalsa Primary School 
Promoters: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Southall 

 

Norwood Green Road, Southall, UB2 4LA  020 8574 9045 / Fax: 020 8574 0108 

Email: info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk; Website: www.khalsaschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 
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